NOTICE OF REFERENDUM
RIPON AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOVEMBER 3, 2020

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in the Ripon Area School District on
Tuesday, November 3, 2020, the following question will be submitted to a vote of the people:

“Shall the Ripon Area School District be authorized to exceed state revenue limits
by $500,000.00 for the 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24, 2024-25, 2025-26, and
2026-27 school years, all on a non-recurring basis to update curriculum, update
technology, and maintain facilities?”

A copy of the entire text of the resolution directing the submission of the question set forth
above to the electorate and information concerning District boundaries can be obtained from
District Clerk at the School District offices located at 1120 Metomen St., Ripon, Wisconsin.

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a photo
ID, you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles.

Done in the City of Ripon,
on August 17, 2020
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Schdgl District Clerk
Rip6bn Area School District




